

18th May 2020

Dear Parent/Carer,

Firstly, thank you so much for providing your email details for us following our initial letter. It has also been an absolute pleasure to look through the transition 'Challenge Tasks' that your children have been completing. I look forward to seeing more of them!

We are now writing to you in order to start gathering the more formal details we require in order to admit your child to Studley High School.

You will find a link to our Admission Information Booklet here: https://studleyhighschool.org.uk/studley-high-school-admissions/

A hard copy of this will also be posted to you in due course.

Please complete the online Admissions Survey, which gathers your child's information.

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/StudleyHighAdmissions

Should you require any help with any of the questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office directly either by phoning the school or emailing office@studleyhighschool.org.uk

You will note that our Behaviour & Standards policy (plus Home-School Agreement) is under current review. More details regarding this will follow.

Finally, we can understand how incredibly difficult the current situation is regarding transition arrangements. We are working tirelessly with our feeder schools to ensure your child has the very best start to Studley High School life and will continue to update you accordingly.

In the meantime, we have created this short video which will help your child begin their journey at Studley High School. We hope you enjoy it:

https://youtu.be/jJOOu4jPrS4

Yours sincerely,

Mrs A Page Deputy Headteacher





